

Simonside Primary School Bedeburn Road Newcastle upon Tyne NE5 4LG

Telephone (0191) 2860776

Website www.simonside.newcastle.sch.uk
Email admin@simonside.newcastle.sch.uk

Date: 22.1.21



Dear Parents/Carers,

We just wanted to let you know how proud we are of your children in school. They have shown amazing resilience at such a difficult time. School is different from what the children are used to at the moment but they have all adapted brilliantly to our new 'normal'. Staff continue to work hard to ensure that the children keep up with the learning set by the class teachers and we thank them for this. It's lovely to see the happy faces and fun learning going on in the bubbles.

Reminder: Please remember that you must let us know if you, your child or other member of your household or support bubble display symptoms of Corona Virus over the weekend.



If this happens, your household must isolate immediately and you must get a Covid test for the affected people. Your child will not be able to return to school unless the test result is negative. **You can contact Mrs Thompson or Mrs Hills via Class Dojo**.

Please can you also make sure that you follow the government guidelines in terms of not mixing with other households. It is so important that we keep community transmission of the virus down and keep all children, staff and parents safe.



A big THANK YOU to all the critical worker parents and carers. We think you're brilliant! We really appreciate you only asking for your child(ren) to be in school when it's really needed e.g. part-time hours.

Take care and have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Thompson































